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About the Artist
Both donor walls at the Hospice Serenity House 
were created by artist Tom Moberg of the  
Moberg Gallery in Des Moines. Tom specializes  
in sculpting three-dimensional plaster landscapes 
and has designed donor walls and healing trees 
throughout the U.S., including the one located  
inside entrance #4 at Mahaska Health. 



An engraved plaque on the  

Hospice Serenity House 

Donor Wall is a meaningful 

and lasting tribute to a loved 

one who has passed away. 

Each memorial gift to the  

Mahaska Health Foundation, 

designated to benefit the  

Hospice Serenity House,  

conveys love and respect for  

a bereaved family. It also shows 

a desire to see the memory of 

a loved one live on through the 

vital work happening at the 

Serenity House. 

Memorial Donations
Families choosing to designate 

memorials for their loved one 

to benefit the Hospice Serenity 

help design their donor wall 

plaque. There is no right or 

wrong way to have a plaque 

on the donor wall. Some have 

artwork to convey something 

special regarding their loved 

one while others prefer to list 

just the name. The designated 

family member will be asked to 

approve the final draft before 

it is engraved for placement on 

the donor wall.  

For donations of $5,000 and 
more, donor wall options will 

be discussed with the family.

You can mail your  
tax-deductible gift or 
memorials to:

Mahaska Health Foundation
P.O. Box 357
Oskaloosa, IA 52577

*Make sure to indicate that funds
should benefit the Serenity House

If interested in donating  

via credit card, visit  

mahaskahealth.org or request 

a Foundation Contribution 

Form from the front desk  

at the Serenity House.

The Mahaska Health 
Foundation

As the fundraising arm of 

Mahaska Health, the Mahaska 

Health Foundation is dedicated 

to enhancing the quality of 

life and increasing regional 

healthcare accessibility for 

our friends, neighbors and 

the communities we serve.  

We are a volunteer board that 

promotes gifting to support 

the financial needs of the 

hospital, including the Hospice 

Serenity House. We need  

your support as a partner in 

healthcare to fulfill our mission. 

For more information on how 

to make donations to the 

Hospice Serenity House or for 

adding Mahaska Health to your 

estate planning, please contact 

the Foundation Director  

at 641.676.7146. 

House have several options for 

gathering donations.  Friends and 

family can contribute by sending 

their donation to the family or 

the funeral home. They can also 

mail their donation directly to the 

Foundation or donate online at 

mahaskahealth.org.

The Foundation will notify the 

designated family member of any 

direct memorial donation made in 

your loved one’s name. 

Plaques on Donor Wall
Once a memorial reaches $1,000, 

the Foundation will work with the 

Serenity House staff to contact 

the designated family member 

and discuss a plaque for the donor 

wall. The Foundation Director 

will collaborate with the family to 
Plaque is actual size  1 x 4 inches
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